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Proposed Pathway Lights
Council is proposing to install lighting along the northern pedestrian pathway in Greenway Park. 

These works will provide lighting to the currently unlit 300m long northern section, resulting in the 
entire Greenway Park pedestrian circuit pathway being lit at night time. The proposed poles are 
5m tall in black, to match the existing pathway lights at Greenway Park - see photo opposite
Given the proximity to adjacent dwellings, rear shields have been proposed on some poles to 
minimise light spill.

Council would like to invite the community to view the proposal and provide feedback. 
CONSULTATION CLOSES 5PM TUESDAY 11 APRIL 2023

Location of the proposed pedestrain pathway lights

If you require any further information, please contact Council’s Landscape Architect / Project Manager, 
Meredith Paterson, on 9847 6666 or visit Council’s website at https://www.hornsby.nsw.gov.au
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Example of existing pedestrain pathway lights
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